Hello Kealing teachers,

I am excited to be working with some of our students in academic mentoring this year. Although this list will change, at this time I am mentoring the following students on A-days:

· Christian Penado

· Edward Cortez

· Eddy Leon

· Adolfo Aguirre-Rabiela

· Jessie Buchanan

· Miles McFadden

· Ian McKenna Goncalo

· Luna Rodriguez

· Jack Yenawine

Please e-mail or call me anytime you have a concern or need extra support. I want to help you keep these students on track. In addition, if the student has made great improvements or has done something remarkable inside or outside of class, please share these moments with me. I would like to recognize them for their effort and achievements!

These students are excited about their teachers and learning experience at Kealing despite some setbacks and challenges. They want to do well and are looking forward to a fresh start this school year. I am working closely with these students to help them with their plan for academic success. 

Here are just a few of things that we will be doing during our mentoring classes:
· Working on organizational skills

· Students should be writing down assignments in every class as well as checking them off when they have completed them. 
· They should be doing A-day homework on A-days and B-day homework on B-days.
· Many will be using an accordion folder to keep track of “to do” and “to turn in” homework.

· Working on assignments from your class

· Checking grades (so please post regularly)

· Learning the tools to be successful at Kealing

· Goal setting

· Practicing mindfulness

· Discussing growth mindset
· Team building
· Self-reflection

I am here to support you and our students. If you ever need them to come to your class during their mentoring period, let me know. I am encouraging them to attend office hours, ask questions and advocate for themselves. I will also be communicating with their parents on a regular basis. Once again, don’t hesitate to e-mail, call (841-1134) or stop by my room (106) to discuss any needs, concerns or praises for these outstanding students!
Let’s help them have a successful and fun year here at Kealing!

Sincerely,

Keri Jaworski
